
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL/INSTRUCTION FOR PROPOSERS 

 
FOR CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTING MUNICIPAL FINANCE TERM CONTRACTS 

CITY OF HOMER, ALASKA 
 
Addendum Issue Date: September 13, 2022 
 
RFP Submittal Date: September 15, 2022 @ 4:00 PM (Thursday) 
 
Previous Addenda Issued:  None 
 
Issued By: Melissa Jacobsen                  

City Clerk/Deputy Director of Administration  
City of Homer 
Homer, AK 99603 

 
Notice to RFP Submitters: 

RFP submitters must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by one of the following methods: 

1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the RFP cover letter when proposal is 
submitted. 

2) By email or facsimile which includes a reference to the project and addendum number. 

The RFP submittals require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the RFP. Any Proposals 
received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be rejected prior to evaluation 

 
The bid documents for the above project are amended as follows (all other terms and condition remain 
unchanged): 
 
ITEM I – Confirmation that bids are due Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 

• The advertisement incorrectly read Tuesday, September 15, 2022. Proposals are due Thursday, 
September 15, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

 
ITEM II – RESPONSE TO QUESTION SUBMITTED BY POTENTIAL PROPOSER 
 

1) Can you elaborate on what “data visualization” in the service category entails? 
 
a. Data visualization is intended to be focused on creating graphic representations of financial 

data for use in communicating that information to the City Council and the public. 


